
Notes on the proposed development on Lot 20-1, portion of pid no. 995514, 
Union Road, Brackley 
 
 

1. application form, revised April 14, 2020; 
 

2. legal survey plan showing the proposed new lot, picked up on May 26, 
2020; 

 
3. letter by a P.Eng. confirming the design and installation of the septic 

system, April 3, 2020; 
 

4. letter by a P.Eng. confirming the design and installation of the water 
service connection to the City of Charlottetown’s infrastructure, April 3, 
2020;  

 
5. proposed number of staff, approximately 15; 

 
6. proposed hours of operation, not available; 

 
7. estimated number of trucks visiting the per day; 15 to 20 majority 

without trailers; & 
 

8. East Coast International is very image driven so there will be NO 
unsightly items stored on the property and the landscape will be well 
kept. 


